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Dear Andrew

I note the recommendations made by the Environment, Communities and Fire 
Select Committee on 16 March as set out below and thank the Committee for its 
attention to these agenda items.  

With regard to Agenda Item 9, recommendation b), I copy this letter to the 
Director of Communities to make note that the Committee would like an update 
on the Substance Misuse Contract in 2019.  Please would you let her know in 
due course what date would suit the planning group to consider this item?  

Again, with regard to Agenda Item 9, recommendation c), I copy the letter to 
the Chairman of the Health and Adult Social Care Select Committee in relation to 
the suggestion that it might also wish to scrutinise the performance of the 
Substance Misuse Contract at a future date.  I am sure he will come back to you 
as appropriate.

Agenda item 6 – Fire & Rescue Service
 
That the Committee: 

1) Supports the strategic objectives for West Sussex Fire and Rescue Service
 

2) Subject to the comments made above, and any minor changes (which are 
to be reviewed by the Chairman and Vice-Chairman), the text for the draft 
2018 – 2022 IRMP is endorsed for the purposes of public consultation.  

 
Agenda item 9 – Performance of the Substance Misuse Contract 
 
That the Committee: 

1) Welcomes the high level service outcomes to date of the Substance 
Misuse Contract
 

2) Requests a further update on performance in 2019 to tie in with the 
contract renewal
 

3) Suggests that the performance is also reviewed by the Health and Adults 
Select Committee 

Andrew Barrett-Miles

Via email Date 20 April 2018



 
Yours sincerely,

Debbie Kennard

Cabinet Member for Safer, Stronger Communities

cc. Rachel North, Director of Communities
Bryan Turner, Chairman, Health & Adult Social Care Select Committee


